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OFFICE OF Equal Opportunity, Inclusion and Resolution Services


Dear Syracuse University Colleague:
Syracuse University is committed to providing a work environment that is inclusive and welcoming to individuals with disabilities. In furtherance of the University’s policy and goal of inclusion, the Office of Equal Opportunity, Inclusion and Resolution Services is asking all faculty and staff to voluntarily self-identify if they are an individual with a disability. If you choose to participate, please complete this Voluntary Self-Identification of Disability form by January 31. The information will be treated confidentially and your participation should take less than five minutes.
We recognize that an individual’s disability status can change over time. For that reason, we will send additional invitations at the beginning of each academic year.
We invite you to watch a short video titled “Disability Inclusion Starts With You.” This public service announcement-style video encourages applicants and employees with disabilities to voluntarily self-identify by explaining the key role that self-identification plays in measuring federal contractors’ progress toward achieving equal employment opportunity for people with disabilities.

Syracuse University prohibits discrimination against an employee or an applicant on the basis of disability. If you have any question regarding the form, the University’s policy, or if you need a workplace accommodation, please contact Aaron Hodukavich, director and ADA/503/504 coordinator at ajhoduka@syr.edu or 315.443.2377 or Dana Butler, leaves and disabilities accommodation coordinator at butlerdl@syr.edu or 315.443.5367.

Thank you for your support and participation.

Sincerely,

Sheila Johnson-Willis

Interim Associate Vice President and Chief Equal Opportunity Officer

Aaron Hodukavich

Director and ADA/503/504 Coordinator

